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Housing New Zealand Corporation PO Box 2628, Wellington 6140

11 JuL 2018

Alex Harris
fyi-request-8055-9349bb89@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Thank you for your email of 19 June 2018 in which you request the following information
under the Official Information Act 1982:

“ all information relating to, or provided by, Thompson and Clark Private
Investigations between the years 2014-2018 held by your agency.”

Please find enclosed an email trail from 15 to 16 March 2018 titled “Thompson & Clark
Investigations”.

One name has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Official information Act 1982:
“protect the privacy of natural persons.”

Housing New Zealand holds no other information within the scope of your request.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Gl

Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations






From: Alex Travis

Sent: Friday, 16 March 2018 10:32 a.m.

To: EXT Michael Quinn

Cc: Rachel Kelly

Subject: FW: Thompson & Clark Investigations
From: -

Sent: Friday, 16 March 2018 10:27 a.m.

To: Alex Travis

Cc: Bruce Riden; Greg Groufsky; Rowan Macrae; Matthew Needham
Subject: RE: Thompson & Clark Investigations

Hi Alex,
I haven't engaged their services in my time here (since January 2013).

For sake of completeness | had our financial systems checked (in case they were engaged in another capacity by
another unit) and they aren’t listed as a supplier anywhere, and there are no records of them having been listed as
one, so it’s fair to say we haven’t used them.

Kind regards,

From: Alex Travis

Sent: Friday, 16 March 2018 9:08 a.m.

To: sl Bruce Riden

Subject: FW: Thompson & Clark Investigations
Importance: High

| assume we have no relationship with the above?

From: Rachel Kelly

Sent: Thursday, 15 March.2018 4:58 p.m.

To: Alex Travis

Cc: GRU Jobs

Subject: Fwd: Thompson & Clark Investigations

Can you look at this one?

From: Mike Quinn <Mike.Quinn@parliament.govt.nz>
Date: 15 March 2018 at 4:38:51 PM NzZDT

To: GRU Jobs <mb-grujobs@hnzc.co.nz>

Cc: Rachel Kelly <rachel.kelly@hnzc.co.nz>

Subject: Thompson & Clark Investigations

Hi



Can you please advise ASAP whether HNZ has had any relationship with the above, please?
Thanks

Mike



